
  

“NOTICE” 

VILLAGE OF MILLINGTON 

 

Variance Request 

 

The Millington Village Council will hold a public hearing on June 12, 2017 at 5:45 p.m. 

at the Village Municipal Building, 8569 State Street.   

 

Purpose of hearing:  To receive public comments on variance request for determining 

the fence height at 4714 Center St.  A copy of the variance request is available at the 

village municipal building for public inspection Monday through Friday, 8 a.m.- 4:30 

p.m.  Any questions or comments may be directed to Kaylene Long at 989-871-2702. 

 

 

Kaylene Long, Clerk 

Village Of Millington 
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Village of Millington 
Public Hearing – Variance Request 

Monday, June 12, 2017 
 

Present: Bassett, Bonadurer, Germain, Maxfield, Reinert, Slough 
Absent: Fackler 
Attending: Ratza, Long  
 
Others: Jill Brown, Clint Cadieux, Leo Allard 
 
The public hearing was opened at 5:45 p.m. by President Reinert. 
 
The variance request received by Clint Cadieux for 4714 Center St requesting 
that a variance for a 7 ft fence instead of a 6 ft fence be granted was discussed. 
 
Clint discussed the reasons for the variance request and the neighbors that were 
present supported the fence. 
 
The public hearing was closed at 5:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kaylene Long, Clerk 
Village of Millington 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


